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Issue 4 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

!ƭŜȄŀƴŘŜǊ 

A big welcome to our new Room 1 

students:  Ivy Fraser who  

commenced as a new entrant  

student on 12 March and   

Rosalie Beyer who commenced as 

a Year 1 students on 18 March. 

 

We are all deeply saddened by the terrible attack 
in Christchurch last Friday.  As a school we have 
sought to support our students to respond in a 
meaningful way.  The Colour Your Day event is 
providing a positive way for us to show support.   
This event was initiated by 24-7 Youth Work, a 
Christian organisation who partner with churches 
and other groups to provide youth workers in high 
schools.  They are collaborating with the  
Christchurch City Council and money raised will 
go to the Christchurch Mayoral Fund and be used 
to support families directly affected by the attack.  
Students are invited to dress in colourful clothes and bring a     
donation to school on Friday 22 March to show their support for 
the affected families.  You can read more about 24-7 Youth Work 
at:  https://www.24-7youthwork.nz/   
   
The end of the summer sports season has arrived with both  Rippa 
and T-ball finals held this week.  A big thank you to all our parent 
coaches and managers who have supported our teams, we   
couldnôt have so many teams without you!  Our focus will quickly 
turn to winter sports so please get those registration forms to the 
office this week for netball and basketball.   
 
Monday 26 March is  
Otago  Anniversary Day so 
school will be closed, I 
hope you find the long 
weekend a time of  
refreshment.   
 
Serving Christ together  
NgǕ mihi nui  
Warm regards 
 
Fiona Sizemore 
Principal 

Tony from Football Southðcame to 
school for three training sessions.  This 
is part of a football in schools initiative 
to  introduce the students to the game 
of football through fun and imaginative 
games and activities in order to       
increase opportunity for students to 
play football. 

Congratulations to Ryan Ure 

who placed second in the    

Dunedin Primary and  

Intermediate Schools Triathlon 

2019 at Watson Park, Port 

Chalmers. 

21 March 2019 

Congratulations to all twelve of our students who 

participated in the Sanitarium Weet-Bix Kids 

TRYathlon Sunday, 10 March 2019, held at      

Memorial Park Mosgiel 

https://www.24-7youthwork.nz/

